
The Student’s Office of The Faculty of Management, Computer Science and Finance during the summer break (i.e. from 1st of July to 30th of September 2018) will be opened for students as follows:
- On weekdays from Monday to Friday in hours 8.00-14.00;
- On scheduled Saturadys in hours 7:30-13:00:
•July: 7th and 14th 
•September: 8th and 28th 
- On scheduled Sundays in hours 7:30-13:00
•July: 1st 
•September: 9th and 30th 

On the other weekend days in period from 1.07 to 23.09.2018 The Student’s Office will be closed.

 
